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Thursday 22nd June 2023 

Year 6 - end of year arrangements – what do parents need to know? 

Please read below for the planned end of year activities for our Year 6 class. 

 

Residential Pack 

Last Friday, your child brought home a residential pack with all essential paperwork, including documents that 

require you to complete and return to our front office by next Monday, 26th June 2023.  

 

Transition Days 

If you have not received direct communication from your child’s secondary school on transition arrangements, 

please contact them ASAP. Do make sure to let our front office know of any transition day absence, as without prior 

notice, it will be marked as an unauthorised absence.  

 

Transition Workshops 

On Tuesday 4th July, MIND in West Essex, will be completing secondary school transition workshops with year 6. A 

reminder that MIND is our ‘School Mental Health Support’ team. 

 

Year 6 Performance 

On Friday 7th July, Year 6 families will be welcome to watch the Year 6 leavers’ performance. Session times are 

9.15am and 2pm and you must fill in the return slip to reserve up to 6 seats across the two performance times. This 

letter was sent home with your child on Monday. 

 

Year 6 Residential  

On Monday 10th to 12th July, year 6 will be staying at Stubbers Adventure centre. Please see our ‘Residential’ 

webpage and information pack sent home to you last Friday.  

 

SATS Results 

On Friday 14th July, we will be sending home your child’s SATS results report.  

 

Year 5 & 6 Sports Day 

You are welcome to spectate and support your child and their House Team on Monday 17th July. The event will start 

at 1.30pm and we expect it to go to 3pm. 

 

Church Service 

Our Year 6 leavers Church service will be taking place on, Tuesday 18th July at St Alban Church. We will aim to start 

the service at 9.15am and expect the service to end by 10.15am. We are asking that our year 6 children attend 

school in ‘smart-casual’ clothing. This is so they look smart for the service but can feel comfortable for the rest of 

the day back at school. All Year 6 family members are welcome to attend.  

 

Class Party 

Year 6 will be having their class party on, Wednesday 19th July in the afternoon session. This will be a non-uniform 

day. 
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Leaver’s Lunch 

On Thursday 20th July, we will be ordering Pizza for our Year 6s, paid for by our wonderful PTA. After the lunch, Year 

6 will have a fun filled afternoon led by the Year 6 teaching team.  

 

Last Day 

Our last day is on Friday 21st July. This will be a non-uniform day for year 6 class only. If your child wishes to bring in 

a school shirt to be signed by staff and their Year 6 peers, we are happy for them to do so. Please bring the shirt in 

separately and not worn. On this last day, Revd. Olivia will host a Eucharist Service in our Hall, a chance for our staff 

and children across the school to say a last goodbye.  

 

 


